
Please support SB 574 lane sharing. It has been very helpful in California where traffic has gotten so heavy. As Oregon has grown, 
traffic slow to a craw during rush hours on the freeways.especially in Portland area. Lane splitting allow motorcycles to get out of the 
way of big SUV & 18 wheedlers.  We can tuck in beside cars for our safety. Cars being rear ended  by another car is bad, but for a 
motorcyclist it can be fatal.


